REYNOLDS REFERENCE

London Aug.23rd 1856
Dear Sir,

We have much pleasure in giving this letter of introduction to you,
to Mr. Richard Reynolds - who after nearly twenty years in our employment is about
to seek his fortune in Australia.

We believe him to be a man of integrity and we know him to be sober and
industrious - and if the prospects which at present lead him to the Southern Hemisphere
should fail him, we should willingly offer him re-employment.

We have given him this introduction that he may not be entirely unknown
in the land if he should not realize his expectations..

Hoping that you are well and prosperous
We are
Dear Sir
Yours faithfully,

(VLJ?) Higgins
F B .Franklyn Esq.






